M.

COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosure 7th Beptember, 1937.

Dear SBirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 27th ultimo togetherwith a translation of ome received
by you from Messrs. Eremer regard,mg their Yard Nos,
748-750, and the contents I " " noted.
. B il B T A Se atate et in e
circumstances menticned in the Builders' letter the arrangements
as shewn on the profile plan and on the sketch now forwarded
will be approved, provided as proposed the welded attachfments
of the longitudinal girders to the shell plating in No.l tank
be made continuous and 10 mm. in thickness.

One copy of the plan forwarded by you is returned
herewith, the duplicate being retained for reference.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

geqrm,bary.




